



MID-TERM TEST 2

A. LISTENING

I. Listen to a conversation between a man and a receptionist. Fill each of the gaps in the notes with no more than two words or a number. You will listen TWICE.

MAYFAIR	HOTEL	-	BOOKING	FORM
Name:	Mark	(1)	_____.	
Phone	number:	(2)	_____.	
Number	of	days:	(3)	_____.
Number	of	guests:	(4)	_____.
Price:				\$160
Note: Book a (5) _____ for him.				

II. Listen to Mrs Blue Hair giving advice to two teenagers who call the helpline. You will listen TWICE.

For questions 1-3, fill each gap with NO MORE THAN THREE words.

- The competition at Minh's school is _____.
- 2 & 3. Minh has to compete in both _____ and _____ activities.

For questions 4-6, decide if the statements are true (T) or false (F). Circle T or F.

- Minh's parents expect him to do excel. T F
- Minh doesn't want to become an excellent student. T F
- Minh has taken pride in any work that he does with all efforts. T F

B. PHONETIC

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the other words.



1. A. pottery B. local C. control D. fold
2. A. artisan B. establish C. attraction D. handicraft

II. Choose the word which is stressed differently from the others.

1. A. preservation B. recognition C. decision D. exhibition
2. A. pottery B. sculpture C. embroider D. handkerchief

C. VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

I. Fill each blank with the correct form of a phrasal verb from the box.

live on	keep up with	pass down	come back	bring out
---------	--------------	-----------	-----------	-----------

1. They _____ to the craft village to buy more lacquerware.
2. They _____ the money they get from selling silk clothes.
3. The custom of gathering to gether on the second day of Tet has _____ through generations in my family.
4. She reads a lot of magazines to _____ current trends in fashion.
5. My father is going to _____ a new robot this year.

II. Choose the best option to complete each sentence. Circle A, B or C.

1. He _____ his name on a tree and left.
A. created B. carved C. cut
2. How many balls of wool do you need to _____ that sweater?
A. do B. weave C. knit
3. She is _____ boats on the pillow covers.
A. embroidering B. making C. casting
4. This type of wool is _____ into fabric which will make jackets.
A. knitted B. give C. woven
5. They _____ these statues in bronze.



A. moulded

B. cast

C. wove

D. READING

I. Read the text and use the words in the box to fill in the blanks.

Teenagers today live in a very competitive world. It is (1)_____ important than ever to succeed at school if you hope to (2)_____ a chance in the job market afterwards. It's no wonder that many young people worry (3)_____ letting down their parents, their peers and themselves. To try to please everyone, they take on too (4)_____ tasks until it becomes harder and harder to balance homework assignments, parties, sports activities and friends. The result is that young people (5)_____ from stress.

There are different ways of dealing with stress. Everyone knows that caffeine, in the (6)_____ of coffee or soft drinks, keeps you awake and alert. But caffeine is a drug which (7)_____ become addictive. In the end, like other drugs, caffeine only leads to more stress. There are better (8)_____ to deal with stress: physical exercise is a good release for stress, (9)_____ it increases certain chemicals in the brain which calm you down. You have to get enough sleep to (10)_____ stress and to stay healthy and full of energy.

II. Read the passage and answer the questions below.

I was born in Hanoi, the capital of Viet Nam. Hanoi is famous for its natural beauty, with lots of rivers and lakes. There are many historical places to visit in Hanoi. The Literature Temple (Van Mieu – Quoc Tu Giam) is the country's first ever historical university. Teenagers often come here to pray for high results in their upcoming examinations.

As Viet Nam is a Buddhism-oriented nation, its capital has also been the centre of Buddhism for centuries. In Hanoi alone, there are about 600 temples and pagodas. It also has a big church in the city centre, a popular place for the few Christians living here. With a population of nearly eight million, the city is quite crowded. However, the public transportation is not adequate, so visitors find it hard to safely cross the roads. The city is packed with universities and enterprises, making it the top destination for higher education students and labour workers. Many people from rural areas reside in Hanoi so that they can get well-paid jobs. This makes the city become more crowded than ever before.



1. What is the passage about?

2. What does 'pray for' means?

3. What is the most popular religion in Hanoi?

4. What does 'adequate' mean?

5. What is the city packed with?

E. WRITING

I. Rewrite the following sentences using questions words + to-infinitives.

1.They don't know where they should put the sofa.

.....

2.The rules didn't specify who I should speak to in case of an emergency.

.....

3.Huyen My wondered how she could ride the scooter.

.....

4.Let us decide when we should start the project.

.....

5.Could you tell me where I can find a good hotel?

.....

6.We must find out what we are to do next.

.....

7.A good dictionary tells you how you should pronounce the words.

.....

8.They are not sure who they will meet at the entrance.

.....

9.She can't remember when she has to turn off the oven.

.....
10. Does he know what he should look for?
.....

II. Turn the following statements into reported speech.

1. "Don't repeat this mistake!" the instructor warned the sportsman.
.....

2. "Leave your address with the secretary" the assistant said to me.
.....

3. "Phone me for an answer tomorrow" the manager said to the client.
.....

4. "Don't be so silly" Mr. John said to his wife.
.....

5. Tom said to the girl "When did you have this picture taken?"
.....

6. "Shall we go somewhere for a cup of coffee after class?" Tom said.
.....

7. John said to Marry "Why don't you wear your hair a little longer?"
.....

8. Ann asked her brother "What are you planning to do tomorrow?"
.....

9. She asked her boyfriend "Is it true that your father fought in the last war?"
.....

10. He said "I don't understand why she has refused to join us on the trip"
.....

III. Rewrite the following sentences based on the given words.

1. Lan has been seriously stressed because of studying hard for the upcoming exam.

→ Studying (resulted).....

2. Dave is pressed because his parents' high expectation of his study results.

→ Dave parents' expectations (put).....

3. “My close friend and I had a quarrel last week, so I felt sad.”, said Mary.

→ Mary said

4. “I have just decided to register a dancing club to refresh myself.”, said Lisa.

→ Lisa said

5. “Why don’t you go out for a while to relax?”, John asked me.

→ “If I.....”, John said to me.

6. The traffic in big cities is horrible. I can’t bear it.

→ I can’t (put).....

7. I think that the new classmate will soon have a good relationship with others.

→ I think (get).....

8. “It took me nearly three days to finish this special ceramic vase.”, said the craftsman.

→ The craftsman said that.....

9. Jenny was the only one in the class who failed the exam, so she was very sad.

→ Jenny was very

10. I have never bought such a beautiful and expensive ancient pottery item before.

→ This.....